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Traffic Advisory 
 

Work Resumes at Intersection of  
NM 516 & NM 574 In Aztec 

 

Aztec – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) resumes roadway construction work 
at the intersection of NM 516 and NM 574 (Light Plant Rd.) in Aztec.  The project was in suspension 
during the 2013/2014 school year and work has resumed for the summer.  The project includes roadway 
reconstruction for 0.75 miles, drop inlets, storm drain inlet structures, manholes, curb and gutter and new 
sidewalks with new lighting.   
 
There will be intermittent lane closures at the intersection of NM 516 and NM 574.  Motorists will be 
traveling in one lane in each direction.  The lane closures will be in effect through July 2014. There is a 
12’ width restriction.  Drivers are urged to proceed through the work zone with caution, observe traffic 
control signing and obey posted speed limits.  
 
This $1,103,301 roadway improvement project is scheduled for completion in July 2014.  AUI Inc., of 
Albuquerque is the contractor for this project.   
 
Updates on this project will be posted on the New Mexico Department of Transportation’s road 
conditions website, www.nmroads.com. 

 

### 

For more information, contact Rosanne Rodriguez, NMDOT District Five Public Information Officer, at 
(505) 995-7704 

http://www.nmroads.com/

